Walter, Penny

Subject: FW: Email - Communication - Patricia Pavey - Changing of Bylaw - Proposed Building by Knox United
Church - CK 710-49

From: Web NoReply <web-noreply@Saskatoon.ca>

Sent: Thursday, February 18, 2021 2:01 PM

To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca>

Subject: Email - Communication - Patricia Pavey - Changing of Bylaw - Proposed Building by Knox United Church - CK
710-49

Submitted on Thursday, February 18, 2021 - 14:00
Submitted values are:

Date Thursday, February 18, 2021

To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council
First Name Patricia

Last Name Pavey

Phone Number

Email

Address 6th Avenue North

City Saskatoon

Province Saskatchewan

Postal Code

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable)
Subject Changing of bylaw 2003

Meeting (if known) City Council

Comments

February 18th, 2021

Dear Mayor and City Councillors,

| write concerning the proposed building by Knox United Church.

| understand that Knox and Meridian wish to change the legal land description to reflect a subdivision of the property,
Bylaw 2003, so that this Bylaw refer only to the land on which Knox United Church stands.

Knox Towers, the proposed building by Meridian, looks as though it would dwarf the church, limit its light and cause
unforseen problems: with parking in the area, the value of nearby residential buildings, the integrity of the site on 24th
Street/Spadina Crescent. It would also negatively affect St. John’s Cathedral, who were not consulted in this planning.

Sincerely,
Patricia Pavey

6th Avenue North,
Saskatoon, SK,



